Dr. Cox, Mr. Arritt, and school board members,

The senior class and the senior class advisors of Mt. Harrison High School are asking
for the opportunity to fund raise for our senior class trip. We are not quite sure
where we would like to go next May 2017 because location will be dependent on the
amount of money that is raised. Last year, the senior class went to Lagoon with
Minico’s senior class. We were looking at other opportunities to explore around
Idaho, but we may still end up going to Lagoon. If MHHS were to go to a different
location, we would need $1000 just for the bus cost plus whatever the cost of the
activities at the location. If MHHS were to go to Lagoon with our sister school
Minico, We have the cost of $60 per graduated senior. We expect at least 40 of those
students to meet the graduation requirements by May of 2017. The expected cost of
the Lagoon trip is expected to be a minimum of $2,400. Our students are working
hard to graduate and we would love to give them an amazing memory to leave Mt.
Harrison with.

Thank you,

Carly Grant

Virginia Plocher

Janelle Dallolio

Zelma Woodward

Terry Sparks

Last Year’s approved fundraising efforts:
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Popcorn Palace Gourmet Popcorn
Pizza discount pizza cards
Pay for play dress- Casual Wednesday (once a month)
Car wash (in may if the weather is nice)
Cookie or cupcake grams at Halloween and Valentines Day (only store
bought and purchased out of our reserve fund from last year).
Drinks and/or snacks sold at the student council’s approved Dance activity in
October and February.
%+ Donations
This Year’s proposed extra fundraising:
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Jerky sales at lunchtime.

Senior night at Skate land or bowling alley
Raffle

Hot cocoa sales in December

Candy grams the week before Christmas
Fruit (oranges) box sales
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